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Cleveland | Columbus | Cincinnati | Washington, D.C. 

talexander@calfee.com 
614.621.7774 Direct 

May 18, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe 

Administration/Docketing 

Ohio Power Siting Board  

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

Re: Case No: 19-1641-EL-BGN 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

Enclosed please find correspondence from AEP Ohio relating to the CHP project at issue in this 

proceeding.  In this correspondence AEP Ohio confirms that the metering issue referenced in its 

prior letter has been resolved.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions.   

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

/s/ N. Trevor Alexander 

 

N.  Trevor Alexander 

 

 

Calfee, Halter & Griswold LLP 

Attorneys at Law 

 

1200 Huntington Center 
41 South High Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3465 

614.621.1500 Phone 
Calfee.com 
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